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	Meeting date ;  9/10 16/17 May   20 June  2012

	Pupils Attended: It is only possible to take groups of ten to the allotment so the children attended in various groups over the above sessions. Some sessions were during the school day and others were after school   


	Apologies:, 

Absent: 


	Activities:

Eco.Com  are very fortunate to have been given the opportunity to work alongside Sandie Coakley, The Allotment workshop leader from The Hidden Gardens on an allotment in The New Victoria Gardens. The children went  in small groups on a number of occasions – sometimes it rained and sometimes it was sunny. We planted, weeded, looked for frogs and learnt lots of gardening tips,  ideas and methods.  
On our last visit we were able to harvest some of our fruit and vegetables – rhubarb, pak-choi, parsley, lettuce, and a few strawberries The allotment will continue to be looked after during the summer by volunteers from the Hidden gardens. 
You can find out more about the allotments at 
 http://www.gah.org.uk/Allotments/NewVictoriaGardens.aspx

For more information about The Hidden Gardens wither pop along to The Tram way to see what is happening or visit 
http://www.thehiddengardens.org.uk/


 

	Actions 





	Written by Eco Committee  Mrs Cameron  
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